
2475 Regina – Zoning Confirmation Report 

The Site Plan is in compliance with the Zoning Bylaw as amended on September 28, 2023 by City 
Council. Specifically, the project is in compliance with Document 3 – Details of Recommended 
Zoning and Document 4 – Zoning Schedule as contained in the Planning, Real Estate and Economic 
Development report with respect to File Number: ACS2023 – PRE-PS-0109 (2575 Regina Street).  

December 2, 2024  

John Moser, MCIP, RPP 
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